
O V E R  2 0 0  L O T S !  

Mirfield’s ‘sprinting monk’ Fr John Gribben
has hung up his running shoes, (temporarily
of course!) and is concentrating all his time
and energy on his latest fundraising  
project, his upcoming Charity Auction!
All are welcome to join Fr John and his
brother George (the Auctioneer), for this
exciting event. With over 200 lots there is
sure to be something for everyone. 

A provisional catalogue is available to view
on the Community’s website;
www.mirfield.org.uk/cr-auction-2025

The Charity Auction will take place on
Thursday 14 August at the Community of the
Resurrection, in Mirfield. 
Get ready to bid on an array of exclusive
items from jewellery, silverware, furniture,
church items, to unique artwork, all
generously donated by our supporters.
Monies raised will go towards the
Community’s future refurbishment plans.
Enjoy a day filled with excitement, delicious
refreshments, and the chance to meet with
some of the brothers from the Community of
the Resurrection. 
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Auction begins at 2.15pm
Thursday 14 August              10.30am - 1pm

Viewings
Wednesday 13 August         10.30am - 4pm


